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Bradley Gasawski

From: Pat Deneen <patdeneen3@gmail.com> on behalf of Pat Deneen <pat@patrickdeneen.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 3:47 PM
To: Bradley Gasawski
Subject: Photos of changed land use notice signs. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open attachments, fulfill 
requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the content is safe. 
 
 
 
 
Bradley 
 
 
Here are photos of the three signs Wright change the number to 61 personal being created. 
 
Pat 
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Sent from my iPhone 


